
Bluemont Civic Association, Executive Board Meeting 
October 11, 2005, 7:00pm 

Arlington Traditional School 
 

President Judah dal Cais called the meeting to order at approximately 7:05. 
 
Schedule of Upcoming Meetings 
 
Because of upcoming holidays, the Board decided that upcoming meetings would be held 
as follows:  Executive Board on November 8; General Membership on November 16; 
Executive Board on December 13; General Membership on December 21. 
 
Lot Coverage Proposal 
 
Bob Atkins reported that the Civic Federation would write a letter opposing current lot 
coverage proposals being considered by the County Board.  Among other problems, the 
current proposals do nothing about building height. Buildings in Bluemont that have 
received complaints include three new houses on Frederick and North 11th Road.  The 
Board agreed that the newsletter should note the meeting where the County Board would 
consider the proposals, and refer people to the Civic Federation web site for details. 
 
Halloween Parade 
 
Laura Kirkconnell reported on preparations for the October 30 Halloween parade.  She 
noted that volunteers were needed, especially if there was to be a parade next year. 
 
950 Glebe Road  
 
President dal Cais said he would write a letter opposing the proposal for 950 Glebe Road 
that would shift density to projects within Bluemont.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:42 pm 
 


